
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Press Release 
Contact: Dorothy Cotita 
Phone: 850.474.8202 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 1, 2023 

MEDICAL CENTER CLINIC WELCOMES  
MADELINE KENT, AU.D., TO THE HEARING CENTER 

 
PENSACOLA, FL, June 1, 2023 : Medical Center Clinic would like to welcome Madeline Kent, Au.D., to The Hearing Center 
at Medical Center Clinic. 
   

Dr. Kent obtained her Bachelor of Science degree in communication sciences and disorders from 
Texas Christian University in Forth Worth, Texas. She went on to earn her Doctorate of Audiology 
from the University of South Alabama in Mobile, Alabama. She has been gaining experience as 
an audiology student clinician and doctoral extern at The Hearing Center at Medical Center Clinic 
since May of 2021. Dr. Kent is skilled in all aspects of audiology and hearing aid fitting. 
 
The Hearing Center at Medical Center Clinic specializes in the diagnosis, management, and 
treatment of hearing loss disorders. The Hearing Center’s board-certified audiologists have 

extensive experience in the treatment of conditions, such as ear infections, hearing loss, tinnitis, and balance. The 
audiologists collaborate closely with various specialists at Medical Center Clinic, ensuring seamless coordination and 
integrated care when needed. This includes departments such as Allergy, Asthma, & Immunology; Ear, Nose, & Throat; 
Physical Therapy; Imaging; Internal Medicine; Neurology; and the Sleep Diagnostic Center. 
 
“We're thrilled to welcome Dr. Kent to our team at The Hearing Center. Her enthusiasm and passion for audiology will 
enhance our ability to provide high-quality hearing care to our patients.,” said Melissa Carroll, Practice Management.  
 
To schedule an appointment or for more information, please contact The Hearing Center at 850.474.8328 or visit 
TheHearingCenterMCC.com. 
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